Post 16 NEWSLETTER



SEPTEMBER 2025

We are learning

What's Happening in Post 16 this Term? ★

We've got a busy and exciting run-up to Christmas!

目 In **Maths**, We're focusing on money skills, including recognising coins and notes, adding and subtracting amounts, and working with decimals.

In **English**, we're working on speaking, listening, reading and writing through fun topics like mobile phones, decorating and social media.

In **Knowledge for Life**, we'll be exploring healthy choices, mental health, and drugs and alcohol.

Feach week we'll visit the allotment as students work towards a

Horticulture Qualification. We'll also make use of the new cooking room and the Design & Technology space for Construction.

In Preparation for Adulthood, students will visit colleges and providers, including Sheaf College, Peaks College, Landmarks College and Fly Cheese, to start exploring future pathways.

It's set to be a busy, hands-on term full of learning and new experiences!



Reminders

Allotment bring wellington boots and waterproof jacket

Bus Pass bring everyday.

Lunch out on Thursdays

PE bring a change of T-shirt and deodorant.

Upcoming Events

PFA every Thursday

Contact Info

Please contact Enterprise Works on 01709 22086 and ask to speak to a member of the Bents Green team.